
Mon 9th Sep Mass at St Joseph’s 10am
Drama 3.30-4.30pm

Y1-2 Multiskills 3.30-4.30pm

Tues 10th Sep  Singing Lessons AM Flute lessons PM

Wed 11th Sep
Piano Lessons PM
Drum Lessons PM

Y1-2 Creative Club 3.30-4.30pm
Y1-3 Gymnastics 3.30-4.15pm  
Y4-6 Gymnastics 4.15-5.00pm

Thurs 12th Sep
Guitar lessons AM
Drum Lessons PM

Y3-6 Basketball 3.30-4.30pm

Fri 13th Sep Piano Lessons AM Celebration Assembly 2.45pm

Newsletter 6th September 2024

COMING UP 

Welcome back to school 

As we come to the end of the first full week back, I hope
that the children have settled to their new routines. It has
been lovely to get to know the new children in EYFS and see
them grow in confidence in their first few days. All of the
children have made an excellent start and we are all
excited about the learning and events in the year ahead. 

I am looking forward to the Mass for the beginning of the
new term on Monday- this will be at 10am on Monday 9th
September and families are most welcome to join us.  

Have a wonderful weekend. 
Mrs Brown 

ENGLISH MARTYRS 
CATHOLIC VOLUNTARY ACADEMY

Please share the dates for our open
mornings.  You can book a place by
emailing the office on
office@englishmartyrs.rutland.sch.uk
or calling 01572 722 400



 Every class has also had a behaviour
bootcamp where we have recapped our 5
school rules too.  

SCHOOL LEADERS

NOTICES

VIRTUES AND
SCHOOL RULES

Good luck to all our new school leaders this year

Head Boy & Head Girl Mini Chaplains Mini Minds

Librarians Digital Leaders

Eco Warriers School Parliament

House Captains Sports Leaders

NOTICES
Just at the start of term, we would like to remind
parents/carers of the following:

Parking - please be considerate of the
neighbours when parking and do not park in or
in front of the private parking bays.
Staff car park- please ensure that you walk on
the paths and not through the school carpark.
No scooting/cycling through the carpark.
Trim trail and equipment not to be used after
school.  Thank you. 
Dogs on school site-- please be aware that
dogs, except guide dogs, are not permitted on
site. 

The children have all
been reminded about
how to use our our 10
virtues and created
Top Trumps style virtue
cards!  



FEM NEWS

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY

BIRTHDAYS

Betsy
We are sad to report that Betsy, the Y1
guinea pig passed away over the summer
holidays.  We know the children and staff
will miss her very much.

EYFS - Millicent
Y1 - Benjamin and Alfred

Y2 - Seth, Y4 - Samantha
Y5 - Daniel, Y6 - Ollie

 Congratulations to all the children who have received awards this week 

A big welcome to all our new
EYFS families and also to Bea,
Cressie and Joseph who have
started in Y3, 5 and 1. 

We’ve had a busy first full week back - EYFS have settled well
into their class, Y1 & Y2 enjoyed  a food tasting session for
Geography and Y3 had a fantastic start to their Stone Age
topic. Y5 have been learning about the solar system and Y6
have been working on their monster stories. 

Cake raffle - Cressie won this
week! 
Don’t forget if you win the FEM
cake, you need to bake or buy
the next one ready for the raffle
on Friday morning!

St Joseph’s Church
Keep up to date with the
Parish news here.

https://www.stjosephs-oakham.org/index.php/newsletters

